
 

 

MEETING ATTENDANCE 
 

1. In-person attendance at the Medicine Department meetings is voluntary. 
There is a system-wide monthly meeting, and in addition, some facilities 
also hold site-specific department meetings. 

 

2. Virtual attendance is available for all providers online for the monthly 
system department meeting. 
 
There are WebEx “virtual meetings” available on the department website at 
http://dom.chsbuffalo.org  There are WebEx’s of current and past system-
wide department meetings that are created for this purpose once a month. 
These virtual meetings include significant information pertinent to hospital 
care, and all charts and graphs reviewed at the meeting are available to 
view in detail. The website offers numerous additional resources for 
inpatient and outpatient providers, physicians and non-physician providers, 
for both Medicine specialists and subspecialists.  
 

 
3. It is expected that there will be regular viewing of and “virtual 

participation” in at least a majority of these WebEx presentations by all 
providers for whom such engagement is considered useful and pertinent to 
their roles and responsibilities.  

 

4. Engagement in these virtual meetings will be apprised as part of the 
credentialing and recredentialing process for physicians and non-physician 
providers (NPP’s) who treat inpatients in our hospitals.  

 

http://dom.chsbuffalo.org/

